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From: Davidson - DNR, Jacob
To: Jeff Hofman
Cc: Warren, Michael; Terry Wygant; deVergie, Bill
Subject: Re: CPW Consultation on Form 2A
Date: Wednesday, December 19, 2012 10:44:31 AM


Jeff,


Thank you for contacting me, and providing information on the proposed  KGH
Meagher 14-1H location (T1S, R104W, section 14 at 39.964014, -109.035809).


CPW has the following concerns for Wildlife: The proposed pad location is within
mule deer critical winter range, a sensitive wildlife habitat. Based on this concern,
CPW recommends the following BMPs to satisfy the mule deer critical winter range
issues associated with this location: 


1. Where oil  and gas activities must occur in mule deer critical winter range conduct these activities outside the time period from
December 1 through April  15 (construction and drilling).


2. Restrict post development well site visitations to between the hours of 10:00 am and 3:00 pm and reduce well site visitations
between December 1 and April  15 in mule deer critical winter range.


3. Establish company guidelines to minimize wildlife mortality from vehicle collisions on roads.


4. Gate single purpose roads and restrict general public access to reduce traffic disruptions to wildlife.


5. Close and immediately reclaim all  roads that are redundant not used regularly or have been abandoned to the maximum
extent possible to minimize disturbance and habitat  fragmentation.


6. Avoid aggressive non native grasses and shrubs in mule deer and elk habitat  restoration.


7. Reclaim mule deer habitats with native shrubs grasses and forbs appropriate to the ecological site disturbed.


8. Restore appropriate sagebrush species or subspecies on disturbed sagebrush sites. Use locally collected seed for reseeding
where possible.


CPW would appreciate your concurrence with the proposed BMP’s. If agreement is
reached, KGH can attach the wildlife BMPs to their forthcoming Form 2A permit, or I
can add them via the comments section.  


Thank you,


Jacob Davidson
Land Use Specialist
Colorado Parks and Wildlife
jacob.davidson@state.co.us
Office: (970) 878-6069
Cell:  (970) 756-5226


On Tue, Dec 18, 2012 at 10:03 AM, Jeff Hofman <jhofman@olssonassociates.com>
wrote:


Jacob,


 


I just recently left messages on your phones regarding this location. I would like to
schedule a consultation for a Form 2A location in Rio Blanco County for a gas well
pad. The legal description is S14, T1S, R104W, 6th PM.  I have attached the plat
maps and a letter containing the wildlife BMPs for a nearby location with the same
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operator (KGH) that was reviewed about 2 years ago.


 


Please let me know if you need anything else in advance before we discuss this
location.


 


Thanks


 


Jeff Hofman, AICP | Olsson Associates  


826 21½ Road | Grand Junction, CO 81505 | jhofman@olssonassociates.com


TEL 970.263.7800 | FAX 970.263.7456


 


             


 


P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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